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NEW SUSTAINABLE SOURCE OF REIMBURSEMENT 

FOR SCHOOL DISTRICTS THROUGH THE NORTH 

DAKOTA MEDICAID ADMINISTRATIVE CLAIMING (MAC) 

PROGRAM 
 
The North Dakota Department of Health and Human Services (NDDHHS) is working with Public Consulting 

Group (PCG) to implement a new program that will allow North Dakota school districts to receive additional 

Medicaid reimbursement for activities that your staff are ALREADY performing on a regular basis.  

 

This program can create a SUSTAINABLE source of reimbursement to replace lost funding such as 

Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief (ESSER) and WILL NOT affect other sources of 

reimbursement or funding your district may already be receiving. 

 

Eight (8) virtual information sessions will be held during early October. Please click on the link below to 

learn how your district could receive annually between $8.00 - $12.00 of reimbursement per student (total 

student population). 

Registration Link: NDMAC Introduction and Overview 

Business Managers, Special Education Administrators, and Superintendents are invited to attend. If you 

have any questions about this new important funding source, please feel free to contact PCG at 

NDMAC@pcgus.com or (717-884-7746). 
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